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Peter Williams earned his M.A., M.Phil. and Ph.D. at 
Cambridge University studying ancient languages related 
to the Bible. Williams originally planned to become a 
Bible translator, but after seeing how many students of 
the Bible did not recognize its authority, Williams decided 
to change his professional direction and become an 
evangelical scholar in order to advance confessional 
scholarship.   
 
After receiving his Ph.D., Williams accepted a 

postdoctoral position in the Faculty of Divinity, Cambridge University from 1997-1998 and 
thereafter taught Hebrew and the Old Testament at Cambridge as an Affiliated Lecturer and as 
a Research Fellow in the Old Testament at the Tyndale 
House (1998-2003).  
 
Williams then transitioned to teaching the New 
Testament at the University of Aberdeen. Williams 
received the position as Warden of the Tyndale House 
four years later. He now acts as Warden and as an 
Honorary Senior Lecturer in Biblical Studies at the 
University of Aberdeen. Looking back on his academic 
history, Williams describes his professional journey 
saying, “I find it amazing how I was led through stages 
of thinking I was going to do something else (be a 
Bible translator, OT scholar, NT scholar), only to find 
that I am now responsible for a library and research 
community in which [my] interests in both Testaments 
and in languages related to Bible study are highly 
useful.” 
 
Williams is married to Kathryn and they have two 
children, Magdalena and Leo.  
	
  

Things Which Ought 
To Be Better Known 

About The Resurrection 
of Jesus 

This Easter season lecture 
will take a serious look at 
the resurrection accounts 
in the Gospels and some 
of the surprises they 
contain, as well as at some 
of the best arguments for 
the resurrection. 
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